
DINING GUIDELINES 
Dear Members, 

We are pleased to announce that MBCC will be re-opening for on-premise dining beginning Friday, May 29th! As we 

usher in a new era of our renovated clubhouse, we are also ushering in several new operating rules due to the ever 

evolving COVID-19 landscape. Please know that the health and safety of our members and staff continue to be our 

number one priority. The information below contains current information for our Food & Beverage operation based 

on Forward Dane guidelines. 

Reservations 

• All dining requires a reservation via one of the following: 

o Call the clubhouse at (608 )249-2144. 

o Text or call the MBCC curbside phone number at (608) 335-0228. 

o Email to rsvp@mbcc1899.com. 

 

• Dining tables will be limited, and bar seating will be unavailable under Phase 1 guidelines. 

• As a courtesy, please make your reservations a minimum of 2 hours in advance to allow us adequate time 

to prepare a socially distanced table for your party. 

• No more than six diners can be accommodated per table. Larger parties will require 2 tables separated by a 

minimum of six feet. 

• The Snack Bar will be open and we are encouraging members to order food using the Red Card Meal Plan 

App. You will receive another email inviting you to register for this application. 

 

Hours of Operation 

•  1899 Grille (Snack Bar) 

o Monday through Sunday 

o 10:00am-8:00pm 

• Clubhouse Dining (Including Terrace)  

o Tuesday through Saturday 

o 4:30pm-9:00pm  

• Curbside  

o Tuesday through Saturday  

o 4:30pm-7:30pm  

• Lunch Food & Beverage Service will ONLY be available from the 1899 Grille. 

o Seating will be offered at tables on Terrace, Pool Deck and Golf Terrace. 

•  Dinner and Curbside Service will be available for hours listed above. 

o Seating will be offered at tables in Fairway Bar, Fairway Dining Room, Capital Room, Sky Room, 

Ballroom, Director’s Room, East Deck and Terrace. 

o No Bar Seating will be available. 

o Curbside Dining options will include Chef Kenton’s Dinner Menu, Friday Fish Menu, Children’s 

Menu, Dessert Menu and Weekly Wine Special Menu. Family style curbside menu will be 

suspended during the summer season. Please, text or call the MBCC curbside phone number at 

(608) 335-0228 to place your order. 

 

Continue to the following page… 

mailto:rsvp@mbcc1899.com


 

Sanitation and Safety Measures 

• All tables and chairs within dining areas will be sanitized and spaced 6 feet apart to promote social 

distancing. 

• Food & Beverage Team will be required to wear masks and gloves within food preparation areas and dining 

spaces. 

• Menus will be posted on TV screens and servers will offer single use paper menus. We encourage you to 

visit our website and look at the online menus before coming to the club to dine.   

• Tables will not have seating for more than 6 people. 

• Sanitized silverware will be rolled in a cloth napkin by a team member that is wearing gloves and a mask. 

• Salt and pepper shakers will be provided upon request and sanitized between uses. 

• We have missed you all so much and cannot wait to see you here at the club! 

Your remodeled clubhouse looks amazing, everybody has done such a tremendous job from the Architect to the 

Design Committee to the Construction Team. We look forward to welcoming you back and creating new memories 

with you in a clean and inviting atmosphere. See you soon! 

Warmest Regards, 

Steven Hahn 

Clubhouse Manager 


